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Eccleston C.E. Aided Primary School 
"Let your light shine" - Matthew 5:16 

 

Eaton Road, Eccleston, Chester CH4 9HD 
Telephone: 01244 506560 

Email: admin@ecclestonprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a bustling few weeks we've had at Eccleston CE Primary! Our Rabbits class had a thrilling time 
testing their parachutes alongside their Fox buddies from the tower of St Mary's Church - a perfect 
blend of science and friendship. 

Speaking of St Mary's, we're delighted to invite you to our Harvest Festival on Friday 25th October at 
1.30pm. Each class will showcase their talents through poetry, singing, and more. You're welcome to 
collect your children from school afterwards if you wish. 

I am delighted to announce the following representatives: 
School Council: Jude, Alexandre, Florence, Henry, Oscar, Sophia and Bear 
Ethos Group: Seth, Flossy, Eden, Hallie, J.P. and Henri 
Eco Club: Teddy, Bailey, Rowan, Theo, Amelie, Cosmo and Lucia 

We've introduced Letterjoin, our new handwriting scheme, accessible at home. It's a fantastic 
resource for honing fine motor skills and developing neat handwriting. Do check your Dojo for 
instructions. 

Our green-fingered pupils are back in action with Craig, relishing the opportunity to connect with 
nature through gardening. Clubs are in full swing, and for those who missed out this time, do try again 
next half term. 

We're thrilled to announce our upcoming open days for Reception 2025 Starters! These events are a 
fantastic opportunity to showcase the incredible work happening at Eccleston CE Primary. If you know 
anyone who might be interested in joining our wonderful school community, please spread the word. 
We can't wait to share our passion for learning and our warm, welcoming environment with potential 
new families. Sat 28th Sep 9.30-11.30am. Wednesday 13th November 1.30-2.30pm. Saturday 14th 
December 9.30-11.30am. 

Year 6 will soon be trained as Playleaders, ready to guide younger children during lunchtimes. 

Lastly, we're looking forward to Reverend Torr's first Collective Worship of the year on Tuesday. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education. Here's to another 
fantastic week ahead! 
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Dates 

Tuesday 24th September - Reverend Torr leading Worship 
Thursday 26th September – Year 1 Meet the Teacher and Maths evening 
Saturday 28th September 9.30am-11.30am - Open Morning for 2025 Reception Starters 
 
Tuesday 1st October - Jeanette Howe leading Worship 
Thursday 3rd October – 7.30pm PTA meeting 
Sunday 6th October - Chester marathon drinks station just outside school 
Monday 14th October – Friday 18th Oct Min y Don residential 
Tuesday 15th October at 2.45pm Rabbits Class Assembly – parents/carers/grandparents welcome to 
attend in the hall. 
Monday 21st – Friday 25th October Parents evening week 
Tuesday 22nd October – Bromborough Gospel leading Worship 
Wednesday 23rd October – Tempest in – Individual Photos 
Thursday 24th October – Year 6 Playleader training 
Friday 25th October 1.30pm – Harvest Fesitval in St Mary’s Church 
 
Monday 28th October – Friday 1st Nov Half term week 
 
Monday 4th November INSET day.  
Tuesday 5th November Children return to school.  
Friday 8th November – School Council attending Sustainability Conference 
Tuesday 12th November - Reverend Torr leading Worship 
Wednesday 13th November 1.30-2.30pm Open Afternoon for 2025 Reception Starters  
Tuesday 26th November - Jeanette Howe leading Worship 
 
Monday 2nd December Bromborough Gospel mini exhibition  
Wednesday 4th – Wednesday 11th December Bikeability training Year 5 and 6 More info to follow 
Wednesday 11th December - 2pm and 5pm Christmas performance 
Saturday 14th December 9.30am-11.30am - Open Morning for 2025 Reception Starters 
Wednesday 18th Dec - 12pm Christmas lunch 
Friday 20th Dec – 1pm Carol Service in Church 
 
Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January Christmas Holiday 
 
Monday 6th January - INSET day 
Tuesday 7th January Children return to school 

Kind regards 

Kathryn Rees-Wright 
Headteacher 


